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I oppose this measure. IT has ALREADY been ruled at the federal level that so called 

"rapid fire devices" do not make semi auto firearms into automatic machine guns. 

 

Also this will create a legal minefield on where someone like myself, a legal 

concealed handgun liscense carrier, being unable to practice what should already be 

a right as a lawful citizen.  

 

On top of the above where ia the state going to pay to impliment these new laws 

when basic public services are being shut down already in Eugene and other areas. 

This will be an unfunded mandate with the municipalities. 


